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 21.6.18 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Year 6 leaving trip will be on Monday 16th July at Knockhatch Adventure Park. 

Pupils will need to be taken to the entrance of the park between 9.45-9.55am, where they will be met by 

Mrs Greed and myself.  The park opens at 10.00am.  They will need to be collected from the entrance of the 

park at 3.10pm. 

The LSA have kindly agreed to pay for the trip. Pupils will need to choose two additional activities and their 

food on the reply slip below. 

With them, pupils will need to bring a waterproof coat, sunscreen, sun hat, a water bottle and a healthy 

snack, all in a bag they can carry for the day. They can wear non–uniform and trainers but are likely to get 

muddy and wet!  You may want to consider keeping a change of clothes in the car, so they are clean for the 

journey home in your vehicle! 

Please return the reply slip by Tuesday 3rd July. 

Best wishes 

Miss Mandy 

 

Please choose 2 from the following activities 

□   Bungee Trampoline 

□   Climbing Wall 

□   Go Karts (if 11 and over 1.45m – I will be strict about this) 

Please choose from the following food option (all served with chips, beans, a drink and a pudding) 

□   Fish Fingers 

□   Chicken Nuggets 

□   Veggie Sausage 

□   Cheese and Tomato Pizza 

I give permission for………………………………………………………… to attend the trip to Knockhatch 

on Monday 16th July. 

  

Signed……………………………………………………………………           Date……………………….     

t: 01323811306 

e: office@laughton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

w: www.laughton.e-sussex.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs RM West 

Acting Deputy Headteacher: Mrs V Brown  
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